
Project Update: August 2011 
 
In August and September 2011, we focused on EE’s objective to train the rangers of Wehea in 
scientific methodology for continued biodiversity monitoring. Rangers checked camera traps, 
organised and analysed data and wrote a report with the findings. Rangers also increased patrols 
along the border of Wehea, cleared old logging roads to allow access to more areas in Wehea and 
began cutting additional research transects in Wehea. Work was also done on EE’s objective to use 
digital media to spread awareness about the efforts of the Wehea Dayak to protect their forest. 


